From: Oram, Richard - Communities [mailto:Richard.Oram@Oxfordshire.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 June 2019 13:22
To: diane bratt
Cc: Caroline Ford; Bob Duxbury; Councillor Chris Heath; Christine Heath; Adderbury PC
Subject: RE: 7777: Adderbury Sports Field

Diane

Thank you for sending this drainage plan across. This does sow the information I require, namely the actual locations of eth proposed drainage.

As this has removed the area of the potential Neolithic/Bronze Age enclosure then this enclosure would not need to be excavated ahead of this drainage. 

This drainage scheme will still have an impact on the other archaeological features across the site but as you have previously indicated that this will only be 400mm deep then this will only impact the upper levels of the linear features and as such would be acceptable.

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

Archaeology
County Hall
New Road
Oxford
OX1 1ND

Tel 07917 001026

 Save money and paper - do you really need to print this email?

[bookmark: _GoBack]From: diane bratt  
Sent: 23 June 2019 15:19
To: Oram, Richard - Communities <Richard.Oram@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Cc: Caroline Ford <Caroline.Ford@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk>; Bob Duxbury <Bob.Duxbury@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk>; Councillor Chris Heath <chris.heath@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>; Christine Heath ; Adderbury Parish Council Clerk <adderburypc@hotmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: 7777: Adderbury Sports Field
Importance: High

Dear Richard 
See attached revised field drainage scheme from DW Clark Ltd, with a new layout which avoids completely the area of concern, as agreed.

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Regards Diane

From: Brian Healey 
Subject: 7777: Adderbury Sports Field
Date: 21 June 2019 14:16:15 BST
To: Diane Bratt

Hi Dianne,

Please find attached the updated drainage plan as requested.

I hope I have interpreted everything correctly, but please give me a call if you need any amendments.

Kind regards



Brian

DW Clark Drainage Ltd
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